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I OgNMr. Ilarold R. Denton, Director
Office of. Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S.-Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

.

-Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

. Dear Mr. Denton:

My letters of July 13 and~ July. 18, 1984 transmitted revisions 2 and 3 to the
Catawba Unit 1 Pump and Valve Inservice Testing Program. It has been brought
to our attention that your copies did not contain the revision markings.
Enclosed for your review are corrected copies of these revisions. Please be
advised that the technical content has not been changed with these subsequent
submittals.

Very truly yours,

W ec -

Hal B. Tucker
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Enclosures

.cc: (w/o enclosures).
Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator Mr. P. K. Van Doorn
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission NRC Resident Inspector

Catawba Nuclear StationRegion II .

101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. Jesse L. Riley
Carolina Environmental Study Group

854 Henley Place
Charlotte, North Carolina 28207

Robert Guild, Esq.

P. O. Box 12097
Charleston, South Carolina 29412

Palmetto Alliance
213515 Devine Street
Columbla, South Carolina 29205
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